
 
 
 

Nailsworth Society Garden Group 
 

Meeting Monday 19 August 7.30pm Sawyer Hall 
Newmarket Road, Nailsworth 

 
This month we have Duncan Coombs talking about “Winter 
Beauties”. Duncan is an entertaining & very knowledgeable speaker.. 
This time of year, we are beginning to think about what to order 
from various catalogues for winter plants & we will soon see garden 
centres & nurseries stocking up. This is the ideal opportunity to be 
inspired by ideas for your winter gardens to give them colour & 
fragrance. 
Members; £2  Non-members; £5   Refreshments included 
Free parking in the SDC car park in Newmarket Road. 

 

 
 
 



 
 


